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 QTSO MEMORANDUM 
MEMO 
NUMBER: 2023-035 
TO: QIES State Coordinators 
CC: CMS Central and Regional Office Contacts 
FROM: QIES Technical Support Office 
DATE: JULY 5, 2023 
SUBJECT: QIES DATA CENTER MOVE - SATURDAY JULY 15, 2023 
 
Equipment in the QIES data center will be undergoing a one day relocation project next 
week, Saturday, July 15th  starting at 8am CST and to end 4pm CST the same day. 
 
Puerto Rico and Virgin Islands state users will experience ASPEN impacted and the 
inability for PROVIDERS in these state to access ePOC.  Assessment submission 
systems for providers will not be impacted. 

If you have any questions, please contact the QTSO Help Desk at iqies@cms.hhs.gov or  
1 (888) 477-7876. 
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